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Passing SB 210 would be disastrous, as it severely undermines voter accessibility 

and disproportionately impacts seniors, disabled individuals, veterans, rural 

communities, and those with inflexible work schedules. Mail-in voting has proven to 

be secure, efficient, and inclusive, enabling all citizens—particularly those who face 

mobility or transportation challenges—to actively participate in the democratic 

process. Eliminating mail-in voting as a standard option not only discourages civic 

participation but also risks disenfranchising vulnerable populations who rely on this 

vital method of casting their ballots. This bill would set voting rights back decades, 

eroding public confidence and engagement in our elections. 


